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(4)  Urban Centres Zoning By-law Project: Status Update and 
Request for Referral to Public Meeting  

Moved by:   Councillor Kerwin 
Seconded by: Councillor Hempen 
 
 

1.  That the report entitled Urban Centres Zoning By-law Project: 
Status Update and Request for Referral to Public Meeting, dated 
January 22, 2018, be received; and, 

  
2. That a Public Charrette be held on March 1, 2018; and,  

 
3. That the draft Urban Centres Zoning By-law be referred to a 

Statutory Public Meeting in May 2018; and,  
 

4. That a Public Open House immediately precede the Statutory Public 
Meeting; and 

 
5. That following the Public Meeting and Open House, issues 

identified in this report, together with comments from the public and 
Committee, be addressed by staff in a comprehensive report to the 
Committee of the Whole, if required. 

 
In Favour: Mayor Van Bynen, Deputy Mayor & Regional Councillor Taylor, 

Councillor Kerwin, Councillor Twinney, Councillor Hempen, 
Councillor Kwapis, Councillor Broome, Councillor Bisanz 

 
Opposed:  None 
(8 in favour, 0 opposed) 

Carried 
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